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Overview 
 
On September 11, 2018, between 12:30 p.m. and 1:30 p.m., Dr. Zachary Hodges, President of 
HCC Northwest College, along with Dr. John Hansen, HCC District VI Trustee, hosted a meeting 
among members of their Business Steering Committee. Attendees were given a short 
introduction by Dr. Hansen and then shown a brief presentation about HCC’s upcoming Strategic 
Plan.  
 
As part of the Strategic Planning process, attendees were asked about various aspects of their 
experiences in dealing with HCC. Attendees were also encouraged to sign the Challenge Coin 
to affirm their commitment to HCC and Embracing Houston’s Future.  
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